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[ **) ~,j NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
- WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

'..... MAY 0 91980

.

FCTC: RHO
71-0180

The Hartford Steam Boiler Inspection
and Insurance Company

ATTN: Mr. Louis DiValerio
P.O. Box 818, Essex Plaza
Essex, CT 06426

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is Quality Assurance Program Approval for Radioactive Material
Packages No. 0180, Revision No. O.

Please note the conditions included in the approval.

Your letter of April 8,1980 refers to "two previous le? ters to Mr. Jack Spraul."
.He has assured me that he has seen nothing from Hartford Steam Boiler Inspection
and Insurance since mid-1978. We regret any misunderstandings that may have-

resulted from this.

Sincerely,

=$
Charles E. MacDonald~ Chie
Transport 4 tion Certificction Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material

Safety, NMSS
'

Enclosure:
As stated .
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